Hello Gillian,

Thanks for clarifying this. The location mentioned on Breirfield Road is within a pedestrian area with
no vehicular access. There would be no approval given to use this area.

Kind regards,

Vycki

Good afternoon,
With regards to the locations, | have the following comments.

1.
2.
3.

7.

8

Acceptable

This is taken to be the area outside 41-55 Breirfield Terrace which is within Housing remit.
This location is within a Controlled Parking Zone with access for Permit Holders only Monday
to Friday 10am-4pm.

The proposed location is at the top o f steps leading up from the riverside walks. There is no
footway extending from this site and a van at this location would block the dropped kerb.
Parking at the other side of the street would be less obstructive.

The proposed location on Whitemyres Avenue can be seen on Streetview and aerial view to
as having a van on site already. It is noted that the existing van parks onto the footway
which is not acceptable. It is directly opposite an access to car sales centre and a site visit
will be required to establish whether there are access issues at this site which have led to
the previous occupants parking style.

No site visit has been carried out but Streetview suggests that parking is generally on the
west side of the road. | would suggest that the van is parked in line with other vehicles to
avoid conflict and loss of parking for residents.

Acceptable

Not with adopted road area so | cannot comment on the acceptability of option.

Kind regards,

Vycki



